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NEWS RELEASE 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
Kimberly Area School District Selects  

Colin Pomeroy as New Director of Technology  

Kimberly, Wis. – July 28, 2016 –The Kimberly Area School District Board of Education is proud to announce 

that they have selected Colin Pomeroy as the new Director of Technology. Pomeroy started in his new position 

on June 27, 2016. His role is focused on the technology strategy and management functions for the Kimberly 

Area School District. Additionally, he will help the District maximize technology to support students in 

reaching their potential in academics, the arts and co-curriculars. 

 “Colin has a combination of skills, education and experiences that align with the 

mission of our school district,” said Robert Mayfield, Superintendent of the 

Kimberly Area School District. “He has an extensive information technology 

background in educational settings and he will increase our use of data analytics 

to improve student learning.” 

Pomeroy was previously employed as the Director of Information Technology 

for the Pulaski Community School District. He earned a bachelor’s degree in 

Computer Information Systems from Northern Michigan University. 
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Colin Pomeroy was recently 
hired as the Director of 
Technology for the Kimberly 
Area School District. 



The most recent Director of Technology for the Kimberly Area School District, Mike McDermot, retired at the 

end of June after 19 years of dedicated service. During those 19 years, the District went from having a few 

Apple II computers to now having thousands of devices used by students and staff. “We are well-prepared for 

this change. Mike helped to make this a seamless transition for our staff and community,” Mayfield said. “Colin 

will be a great addition to the Kimberly Area School District, I look forward to increasing our use of technology 

to support our students’ achievement.” 

About the Kimberly Area School District 

The Kimberly Area School District is a progressive public school district committed to providing the best 

possible education available to students. Its responsibility is to help lead the way in developing well-rounded 

students and future citizens. The District wants every student to be given the opportunity to reach their potential 

through academics, the arts and co-curricular activities. It encompasses approximately 17 square miles and 

serves over 5,000 students in one 4K center, four elementary schools (5K-4), two intermediate schools (5-6), 

one middle school (7-8) and one high school (9-12). To learn more about the Kimberly Area School District 

call (920)788-7900 or visit www.kimberly.k12.wi.us. 
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